Mr. Michael Phillips,

Director of Traffic & City Engineer,

Dublin City Council,

Civic Offices,

Wood Quay,

Dublin 8.

31st October 2014,





Re: 40740
Re: Request for installation of Pedestrian Lights at the KCR Crossroads

Dear Mr. Phillips,

At the Rathfarnham Templeogue-Terenure Area Committee Meeting on 14th October 2014 the following Question was approved:-
"To ask the Chief Executive due to the high level of traffic at the KCR junction at morning rush hour, engage with Dublin City Council if needed on the installation of pedestrian lights at the KCR crossroads and allow young school children and older adults the comfort of crossing the junction without having to dodge traffic from Kimmage Road West to Terenure Road West (and vice versa)."
As this junction is maintained by Dublin City Council, I should be obliged if you would have the request examined and let me have your response thereto in due course.

Yours sincerely,

________________________________

Tom Curtin

Administrative Officer

Roads Department
